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I am writing in opposition of the State of Oregon absorbing our surplus of tax money. 

We, the people who have paid our taxes deserve to have it refunded to us. This was 

an agreement when we all signed in to paying these taxes. It would be a crime to 

keep our money under a state agreement. Don’t betray the citizens of our state. 


